From: - <-@sumobusiness.com.au>

Sent: Thursday, 26 May 2022 9:29 PM

To: Licence Query Info (ESC)

Subject: RE: ESC - Retail licence review - Variation of electricity licence - Sumo Power [SEC=OFFICIAL]
Attachments: We sent you safe versions of your files; 220314 Letter to ESC re variation of licences.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Categories: -

Mimecast Attachment Protection has deemed this file to be safe, but always exercise caution when opening files.
Dear ESC Licensing team

| refer to the letter to Sumo Power attached to the email below, and the separate letter to Sumo Gas of the same
date.

You note that no changes are proposed to the particulars of the licences unless we hear from you separately, which |
don’t believe we have. Sumo previously responded with updates to the particulars of the proposed licences, so |
have re-attached our previous response which contains those updates. Can you please ensure the particulars are
updated.

You have requested Sumo’s email address for service. We would prefer not to provide a fixed email address for
service in the licence itself. Such an email address would be subject to change, and documents served on Sumo
might not be received if the relevant recipient no longer works at Sumo. We consider that the existing process,
whereby the ESC requests confirmation that Sumo will accept service by email on each occasion, continues to be
appropriate. Otherwise, Sumo’s registered address remains the appropriate address for service.

Subject to the above matters, and subject to the Sumo licences as varied being consistent with the varied licences
for all other energy retailers, we consent to the revised proposal.

Kind regards






